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Dear Parents, 

We have planned a very exciting end to the half-term and hopefully you will 

be able to come along and share in these experiences with your children. 

Firstly we have our Royal Wedding Street Party 

Please join us for our Royal Wedding Street Party at lunchtime on Friday 18th May. 

Donations of cakes on the day would be appreciated. 

Please see your child’s teacher if you are able to 

make a cake donation. Hopefully the weather will 

be fine and we will be able to use the front drive 

to set out our ‘Street Party.’  

The children can come to school in non-uniform and 

if possible wear something red, white and blue.  

An ice-cream van will be here at the end of the picnic. If you would like your 

child to have an ice-cream please send in £1.50 for ice-creams and £2 for lollies. 

Following that we have iSingPOP 

Rehearsal sessions for iSingPOP will take place on Friday 18th and Monday 21st 

May with our recording day on Wednesday 23rd May. Do join us for our concerts on 

Thursday 24th at 2pm and 6pm in Bosley St Marys Church. Please return any order 

forms for CDs and t-shirts/hoodies by Wednesday 23rd May. 

SATs 

The children in Year 6 are continuing to work hard in their SATs and just a 

reminder that Year 2 SATs will take place next week. 

School Council 

Please see the attached ‘Playground Rules’ which the School Council have been 

busy writing. 

“Everyone runs in her own way, 
or his own way. And where does 
the power come from to see the 
race to its end? From within.” – 
Eric Liddell, Chariots of Fire 
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You are invited to a Congleton 

Youth Orchestra presentation on 

Friday June 8th at 2:30pm in the 

school hall.  

Several of our children play 

musical instruments at the 

moment and this would  be a 

good opportunity to see if your 

child would like to sign up for 

trying a musical instrument.  

Please note: 

 Beetle Drive—this Friday in 

school at 3.30pm 

 The PTA meeting on 
Wednesday 23rd May has been 

cancelled 

 Remember to bring in bags of 
clothes and shoes for the 
Starlight Charity before 

Tuesday 22nd May 

 There is a Family Fun Day on 
Sunday 20th May 2-7pm at 
Lakeside and a car boot sale at 
the Harrington Arms 6am—12 

noon 

 

Upcoming Events 

Mon 14th May KS2 SATs week begins 

Fri 18th May Beetle Drive 3:30pm 

Fri 18th May Royal Wedding Street Party  

Fri 18th May I Sing Pop week begins 

Thu 24th May I Sing Pop performances 

Fri 8th June Congleton Youth Orchestra presenta-

tion at 2:30pm in the school hall 

Sat 16th June Rose Queen and Fell Race 

Sun 17th June Rose Queen Church Service 

Week beginning 18th June Aspiration Week 

Thu 5th July Astbury Leavers’ Service (Yr6) and Y6 

day out 

Week beginning 9th July Arts Week 

Wed 11th July Open Evening  for parents 

Thu 19th July Leavers’ Disco 

Fri 20th July School closes for the summer 

Tue 4th September School re-opens 

The School Council met recently to renew the 
School Rules and present their ideas to a 
Governors’ meeting. The revised RULES are 
displayed clearly around the school and on 

our website. They are: 

Respect people and property    

Understand each other’s differences 

Love everyone as Christ loves us 

Everyone should try their best  

Say please and thank you. 

The Governors’ committee commended the 
School Council on their hard work and the 
RULES. All agreed that they were very posi-
tive and covered a broader range of sub-

jects.     

‘Coffee with the Head’ 

These informal sessions will 

take place on the first Monday 

of each month from 8.15—9am.  
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